
School Council Meeting: 
10.10.23. 

Councillors present: 
Ella, Alistair, Madhumitha             Year 6                                                
Max, Idara, James                        Year 5                                
Lexi, Leo, Frankie, Nicole              Year 4                                      
Ariya, Joe                                     Year 3                                           
Lacey, Deivis, Liam                        Year 2      
Darcie, Ethan, Shanie-Lou,             Year 1        

Agenda: 
1. Congratulate children on being voted to represent their class 
2. Discuss ‘Feel Good Week’ 
3. Vote on ideas for each day of Feel Good Week 

 
The children were congratulated on being elected councillors. We discussed what they see as 
being the responsibilities of the council and agreed that they were to represent the thoughts 
of their classmates and to try to make our school better in a variety of ways. 
 
Mrs Draper reminded the children of the good work that had been achieved over the last 
couple of years with the trim trail that we have bought and the eco-activities that we 
promoted. These need to be carried on, as does the charity work that we take part in each 
year, such as: The Macmillan Cancer Support coffee morning, Children in Need and Comic 
Relief, Red Nose Day.  
 
We found out about a Stevenage School event to run along-side Anti-Bullying Week. This is run 
by the Stevenage School Parliament. It has been suggested that each day a different theme is 
promoted.  
 
We talked about different ideas that we could do for each day/theme and agreed upon the 
following: 
 
Monday: Connect                 Buddy Reading 
Tuesday: Be Active             A circuit (perhaps using the climbing equipment in the infant hall) 
Wednesday: Take Notice    Free art or free writing 
Thursday: Keep Learning     Finding out about new foods from different countries 
Friday: Giving                      Donating to Children in Need 
 
As we were running out of time, we agreed that next time we meet, we will discuss the 
children’s speeches and the ideas that they would like to promote throughout the year. 

 


